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Counselors Department, 

 

Hope this email finds you in good health.  The Zeta Epsilon Sigma Alumnae Chapter of Sigma 

Gamma Rho Sorority, Inc. continues to invest in our future by providing scholarships to 

graduating seniors.  

 

Our original deadline date for our scholarship was April 15, 2020.  However, due to school 

closings along with issues relating to the Covoid 19 Virus, the Scholarship Committee has 

extended our scholarship deadline to May 15, 2020.  This extension will give student more time 

to complete applications for the scholarship.  

In addition, student will be able to email their application to the committee members emails 

listed on the application.  Please note transcripts can not be emailed by students.  Transcripts can 

only be emailed directly from your school email.  Transcripts emailed or mailed from your office 

will be considered official transcripts. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to email the Scholarship Committee.  Thank you for 

all you do for our future. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Scholarship Committee 

Sigma Gamma Rho Sorority, Inc. 

Zeta Epsilon Sigma Alumnae Chapter 

Greenwood MS 


